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Change to Managing Director Remuneration  

 
Koba Resource Limited (ASX:KOB) advises in accordance with ASX Listing Rule 3.16.4 that 
the following change has been made to the remuneration arrangements of the Managing 
Director, Mr Ben Vallerine, to be effective 1 June 2024. 

Mr Vallerine’s total fixed remuneration (TFR) will now comprise a base salary of $290,000 plus 
employer superannuation contributions up to the maximum contribution base. 

This change represents the first increase in Mr Vallerine’s TFR since the listing of the Company 
in May 2022. 

 

This announcement has been authorised for release by Ian Cunningham, Company 
Secretary. 
 
For more information, please contact: 

Ian Cunningham    
Company Secretary  
Phone +61 8 9226 1356   
info@kobaresources.com.au    
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